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Our Ref: MGLA010819-9113 

 
6 August 2019 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 1 August 2019. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:   
 

I am writing with a request about cyber security under the Freedom of Information Act 

2000. 

CHECK is the umbrella term for the National Cyber Security Centre approved penetration 

test companies and the method in which they conduct a penetration test. 

Could you please tell me whether you have had a CHECK test in i) 2016/17, ii) 2017/18 

and iii) 2018/19? 

Could you also tell me what cyber security do you have aside from CHECK work including 

the following i) user education 

ii) other penetration tests 

iii) internal security team  

iv) other. 

 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request: 
 
Could you please tell me whether you have had a CHECK test in i) 2016/17, ii) 

2017/18 and iii) 2018/19? 

Yes for each year – this year’s test is scheduled for September 

 

Could you also tell me what cyber security do you have aside from CHECK work 

including the following 

i) user education 

This is part of staff induction – we have a computer based training package 



 
 

 

ii) other penetration tests 

We undertake penetration tests on all our web-services 

 

iii) internal security team  

We have resources that work on the Security of our systems and infrastructure as part of our in-

house IT Service 

 

iv) other. 

N/A 
 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA010819-9113. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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